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 John Reid OBJ2016/5190/P 09/11/2016  17:14:52 I am a resident of 109 Charing Cross Road I would like to formally object to the proposed development 

at 104-110 Charing Cross Road.

In addition to the loss of privacy that I would encounter, the application does not adhere to planning 

policy  regarding daylight/sunlight restrictions and the impact on heritage assessment.

Also there will be a damaging impact to local listed buildings such as the Grade II Listed Phoenix 

Theatre has not been taken into account within the Application. 

Yours sincerely

John Reid

Penthouse East

109 Charing Cross 

Road

London

WC2H 0DT

WC2H 0DT
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